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Dear colleagues, 

I am glad to welcome the participants, visitors and organisers of the RosBuild 
2019 International Exhibition for Building and Finishing Materials and 
Technologies. 

The Russian networking platform uniting different segments of the building 
industry is relevant now more than ever. RosBuild attracts manufacturers, 
architects, builders, and customers to Expocentre Fairgrounds. It allows 
exchanging breakthrough ideas, creative concepts, and best practices, reaching 
global goals, and influencing urban and architectural future of this country.  

Modern Russian-made materials in conjunction with the projects of Russian 
architects provide a strong impetus to develop the building industry. Quality 
construction, energy efficient and eco-friendly technologies is one of especially 
important challenges whose solution helps to create comfortable and favourable 
environment.  

Any Russian city should be comfortable for living, working, and resting and we 
should create conditions to improve our environment. RosBuild allows showing 
enormous potential of the Russian construction industry, new materials, unique 
technologies, and best design solutions to introduce in practice.  

I would like to wish all RosBuild 2019 participants vivid impressions, fruitful 
discussions, and effective work! 

 

Nikolay Shumakov 
President 
Union of Architects of Russia 
 
 

 


